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Fruit Tree Workshop Class January 10  
 

(Woodland, CA) – Calling all fruit tree and garden enthusiasts!  The Hanna and Herbert Bauer 

Memorial Community garden in Woodland will host a fruit tree workshop on Saturday, January 10, 

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  This outdoor class is free and open to all; no experience with fruit trees 

necessary. 

 

This class, taught by a Yolo County master gardener who specializes in fruit trees, will help participants 

select bare root fruit trees for their home orchard.  Participants will also learn how to properly train and 

trim fruit trees during the winter dormant season to enhance growth and production in spring.  The class 

will take place in the garden orchard on the west side of the Bauer building at 137 N. Cottonwood 

Avenue in Woodland, and will include demonstration of various training and trimming techniques.    

 

Yolo County’s Hanna and Herbert Bauer Memorial Community Garden education program is 

committed to offering residents opportunities to learn how gardening can help with living healthier and 

more active lives.   

 

Pre-registration by Friday, January 9 is required for this class.  Contact Robin Rocksvold with the Yolo 

County Health Services Department to register at (530) 666-8528 or robin.rocksvold@yolocounty.org. 

Participants should dress appropriately for an outdoor class.  Heavy rain will cancel the class. 
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